The Board of Governors, the Senate and Faculty of
Saint Mary’s University

To

University of Victoria

Greetings
Saint Mary’s University, with cordial goodwill, Congratulates

University of Victoria
on the installation of
A
as
President and Vice Chancellor

of University of Victoria

Given at Halifax, Nova Scotia this
Twenty eighth day of September, 2021

Robert Summerby-Murray, PhD
President and Vice Chancellor



